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HAZELWOOD SCHOLARSHIP RUN/WALK 
SATURDAY - MAY 14TH 
The 40th Annual 

Hazelwood Scholarship

Run/Walk is just days 

away! Our event will

take place on Saturday,

May 14th at Central

High School located at

15875 New Halls Ferry Rd.  If you haven't had an opportunity to

register, we will be accepting registrations on the day of the

event for $25.  Here is a schedule of events:

7:30 AM - registration open, race bibs available for pick-up.

8:30 AM - 5K race begins.

9:00 AM - 1 Mile race begins.

9:30 AM - 1/4 and 1/2 Mile races.

10:15 AM - Color Blast race begins. 

We recommend that race participants pick up their bibs an

hour before your race starts.  We will have entertainment from

the West High band and cheerleaders. Our event will take

place rain or shine.  Hope to see you there!

If your are interested in volunteering the day of the event,

please click here.
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PTA's mission is to make every child's potential a
reality by engaging and empowering families and
communities to advocate for all children.

Dates to
Remember:

 







 

 

 

 




MAY 10 (TUES)

 Run/Walk 2nd Turn In &

T-shirt Pick Up 

 4-7PM (Opportunity Center) 




MAY 17 (TUES)

BOE Meeting  6:30PM

MAY 14 (SAT)

PTA Scholarship Run/Walk 

7:30AM (Central High School) 

MAY 18 (WED)

Covid 19 Vaccination Forum

(virtual) 6-7:30PM

 
MAY 19 (THURS) 

PTA Scholarship Night

6PM (Central High Auditorium) 

MAY 26 (THURS) 

PTA Council General Meeting

6:30PM ( Opportunity Center)

May

2022 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxUCoUiTMMaIzONCCvmABx7MSdnTnRv5oWfwvDSvRqi6Ca9w/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88390104128?pwd=UHZ1aUptaUI5RXNFcU5hWW5rblRGUT09
https://zoom.us/j/91971634921#success
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ONLINE FORUM: COVID-19 
VACCINATION CONVERSATION, MAY 18TH 

 
HAZELWOOD PTA

SCHOOL OF INFORMATION
JUNE 18TH  

We are excited to share that
the Hazelwood PTA Council is
planning a virtual School of

Information on Saturday, June
18th.  We will have training

sessions with topics of
President, Treasurer, and

Secretary as well as
information about

Membership.  These sessions
will be interactive, allowing to

you to ask questions.  The
summer is such a key time to
make plans for the upcoming
school year so we hope that

you can add this to your
schedule to assist in your

prep for next year. Look for
information regarding sign-up

and Zoom links.

 Please join us for an online forum to discuss the Covid-19 vaccine on

Wednesday, May 18th at 6:30PM.  We will have two pediatricians

available to answer any questions you might have.  Submit questions

here and join us via Zoom with this link.  This online forum is made

available by Walker Elementary PTA as part of their Covid-19 grant. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdP4jMvNJuTkW8MpqvyXMPag-5ZQf19RCWloeWdfKVEJQDgtg/viewform
https://us02web.zoom.us/s/89057651018?pwd=a2RBUFZhNS85RzR2cUNna2FnektwUT09#success


LAST PTA COUNCIL 
MEETING OF THE YEAR
-THURSDAY, MAY 26TH

 

We are pleased to announce that our last general 

meeting of the year will be in-person on Thursday, May 26th at

6:30PM.  We will meet in room #201 at the Opportunity Center

(1865 Dunn Rd, St. Louis MO 63138) and will have light refreshments

available.  As always, we recommend that each PTA Unit have at least one

person attend.  We will be sharing important information as we wrap up this

year and we will also celebrate all of our new and returning officers, both on

Council and in our individual PTA units.  
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HELPFUL LINKS 
HSD PTA Council Website 

HSD PTA Council Facebook 

Donate to HSD PTA Council 

Missouri PTA Website

MIssouri PTA Facebook Hazelwood School District Website 

National PTA Website 

Contact HSD PTA Council 

HSD SCHOOL
REGISTRATION  

Online registration for all
returning Hazelwood

students is now open! 
 Please submit registration
prior to May 25th, 2022 to
avoid potential delays in

your child's ability to
attend class on the first

day of school.  Click here
for additional information.  

Congratulations to the
2022 PTA Council

Scholarship winners!  We
awarded 58 scholarships
to students from Central,
East and West High and
the Opportunity Center.

We will celebrate out
winners at Scholarship

Night on May 19th at the
Central High Auditorium. 

MISSOURI PTA CONVENTION
SAVE THE DATE: OCT 21 - 23, 2022 

 

Please put the dates

of the 2022 Missouri

PTA Convention on

your calendar!  This is

a great opportunity to

attend informational

workshops and

network with PTA

members from across

Missouri.  Look for

more information to

come about

registration. 

https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hazelwoodptacouncil
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/donate
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/donate
https://mopta.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MissouriPTA
https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/
https://www.pta.org/
https://www.pta.org/
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/contact-us-1
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/contact-us-1
https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/Page/8779

